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Mendocino County Board of Supervisors  February 25, 2019 
501 Low Gap Road  
Ukiah, CA 95482     
  
Re: BoS Meeting 2/26/19 Agenda Items 4C, 5F, 5H, 5i  
 
Dear Honorable Supervisors: 
 
Item 4C: 
Attached is a letter I submitted to Senator McGuire and Assemblyman Wood. Please 
consider updating your letter of support for SB 67 to include some of these important 
issues. 
 
Item 5F 
I am encouraged that the Board is reviewing the tremendous task list for Staff. It is 
not infrequent that issues fall off the radar, so I appreciate this effort to loop back 
around and find out the status of tasks. I know that Staff is tasked with many items 
on an ongoing basis and they try hard to follow through. With that said, it would be 
very helpful to get more specific updates with respect to the likely timing of when 
specific issues will be brought forward to the Board once again. For example, it is 
still unclear where things are at with the Coastal Update to include cannabis 
business operations, when the new generator language might come forward, and 
various other issues that have come up and that required additional Staff research or 
time to properly bring forward for Board consideration. I would greatly appreciate 
even an approximate timeframe on all of the issues that are in the attachment for 5F. 
 
 
Items 5H & i 
I support the letter sent in by Casey O’Neill on behalf of MCA. 
 
Thank you for all of your hard work and for consideration of these issues. 
 
 
Hannah L. Nelson 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


